
NEWS RELEASE  
Fundraising efforts for new Morrow Park public washroom  
 
 
The Town of Melita had a Morrow Park Hotdog Lunch Fundraising last July 18, 2018 from 11:30am – 
1:30pm. Community members came over and enjoyed a nice lunch at the park. Volunteers who helped 
preparing the hotdog buns were: Mayor Bill and his wife, Marilyn Holden; Susan Cairns-Renwick; 
Councillor Eric Forster and his son, Korbin; Councillor Brian Teetaert; and CAO Sandra Anderson. Town 
staff assisted and supported the lunch as well. 
 
Proceeds from the hotdog lunch amounting to $527 will go towards the planned project to build a new 
accessible public washroom. People wanting to donate to the project but were unable to participate at 
the lunch are welcome to make a donation at the town office. A donation receipt may be issued for 
donations $25 and above. The town would like to thank everyone for supporting this project. Demolition 
of the old washrooms and the construction of the new universal washroom are scheduled this summer.  
 
  
 
    
 
 


